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Caving in Norway January 2017
A visit to Bonnå, Sørfold, northern Norway is reported where caves in marble, 45 km north of Fauske are threatened by 
the proposed realignment of the E6 main road. (See NGB  nr 67). Outside the temperature fell to minus 15 degrees 
Centigrade. In the caves where there were transparent icicles and some flowing water it was about zero. The ice 
formations were up to 10 cm in diameter and 1 m high. There were large fallen rocks (frost shattering or earth 
movement?) and some tight awkward squeezes.
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